Announcement of Faculty of Humanities Chiang Mai University
Subject: Result of Successful Applicant for TFL Undergraduate Scholarship
for Students from CLMV Countries 2023

As the Faculty of Humanities Chiang Mai University has announced the TFL
Undergraduate Scholarship for Students from CLMV Countries 2023 to study in the Bachelor
of Arts Program in Thai as a Foreign Language (International Program), the Faculty now would

like to announce the successful applicant who is offered the scholarship as follows:
Successful applicant: ~ Mr. Tharr Thantsin

The successful applicant listed above must respond to the scholarship offer via
email to tfl@cmu.ac.th by 8" March 2023. Otherwise, it will be considered a declination of the

scholarship offer.

Announced on ¥ March 2023
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(Assistant Professor Dr. Rawee Jansong)

Dean of Faculty of Humanities





